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I am a teacher at a charter school in North Las Vegas.  My school has already opened up to 25% of students ,
(SPED, ELL, and K through 2).  That is more than enough students to have at the school during this pandemic.  The
positivity rate has been climbing for the past 2 weeks without signs of slowing down.  Why endanger teachers and
students for no reason in the middle of the second quarter?  Why not wait until the 2nd Semester and reevaluate at
this time?  Why do we keep disrupting the students AND the teachers?  Distance education is not perfect, but it is
working.  Please do not endanger teachers or students more as we enter the Holiday season.  I don’t want covid for
Christmas!  Maintain distance education for the remainder of quarter 2.
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